
 
Dear Partner, 
  
I hope you are doing well in these challenging times. 
  
Eszterházy Károly University still runs education on-line. We are organizing an on-line 
International Week this spring. You are kindly invited to attend our event between the 
1st and 3rd March 2021 focusing on current issues and international perspectives in 
English language learning and teaching. You could also invite your colleagues who 
teach English. 
Please, confirm your participation through this Registration  link for the Zoom platform 
until 22 February. 
For more information please visit our website or contact us at iw@uni-eszterhazy.hu. 
  
Looking forward to meeting you online and hopefully very soon in person as well. 
  
  
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/115Z1fQUPlAqNCKq9qc5U8wu4NeAHx_1IdKLKEVw_P9Y/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://uni-eszterhazy.hu/en/ekf-college/incoming-staff/international-week-2021
mailto:iw@uni-eszterhazy.hu

